Faculty of Science, Prince of Songkla University

P.0. Box 3, Hat Yai, Thailand 90112

Tel: +66-74-288-008 Fax: +66-74-446-657
No. 0521.1.09/ 40

April 23,2016

Dean ¢ Faculty ok Stfmc@.) UNS.

Dear

We are pleased to inform you that the Faculfy of Science, Prince of Songkia University, Hat Yai, has
organized a Research and Culture Summer Program from 27 June to 22 July, 2016 . The aim is to
encourage students to do research activities provided by our enthusiastic and expetienced researchers.
Students will not only improve their scientific knowledge and skills from these training programs, but they
will also enjoy cultural activities and local trips in Seuthern Thailand during weekends. For moie

information, please visit our website hitp yv:/iwwrw, se.psu.ac.thisummer, the brochures is enclosed,

Jn order to strengthen the good relationship between our two universities, the Faculty of Science,

PSU would like to oifer A scholarship that provide 50% off the tuition fee to your student fo

participate in the summer programs, please be noted that the applicait should submit through your

authorized office by 30 May, 2016,

We look forward to welcoming your staff and students to the Facnlty of science, PSU.

Yours Sincerely,

ml T Choki &’L""(j

(Assoc. Prof. Wilaiwan Chotigeat, Ph.D.)
Dean, Faculty of Science,
Prince of Songkla University

Wilaiwan.c@psu.ac.th




